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As a parent of a current student that will be impacted by this bill I ask that you please 

take a moment to really read/listen to the testimony given by so many parents who 

want nothing more than for their children to have the choice to STAY where they are.  

 

Redrafting or amending this bill to grandfather in current schools and/or allow there to 

be exceptions if within a certain area outside of district while being approved by both 

affected districts could save a lot of un-needed heartbreak and turmoil, loss of 

community and quite honestly detrimental impacts on an educational level. CVCS as 

i'm sure other charter schools impacted by this bill would love to stay inside district 

making everything much easier, however a simple look at the real estate options 

would show you that there aren't any options.  

 


